From: Chuck Luna

To: Chuck Luna
Subject: Flash Traffic #11-9-2015: Correction to MidWatch
Date: Thursday, November 26, 2015 6:27:17 AM

Perch Base, United States Submariners

Flash Traffic

Number: #11-09-2015
Date: 11/26/2015
Subject: Correction to MidWatch

Unfortunately one of the Chaplin emails was reported incorrectly. The
correct email addresses are:

mikeolsen@aol.com

or

chaplain@perch-base.org

Sorry for any inconveniences this may have caused.


mailto:subvet@outlook.com
mailto:subvet@outlook.com
mailto:mikeolsen@aol.com
mailto:chaplain@perch-base.org

